
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
Thursday, May 16, 2024 

 
Ø Attention Grade 12 SHSM students:  There is mandatory CPR and First Aid 

training coming up.  Please see the lists posted outside of Student 
Services ASAP.  All sessions are 2 full days and are mandatory to graduate 
with an SHSM.  Please see Mrs. Gordon or Mr. Pullar if you have any 
questions. 

 
Ø Attention grade 12 students attending university in the fall:  Be sure to 

accept your offer on the OUAC website by midnight June 3rd, 
2024.  Offers will expire after this date. 

 
Ø It is that time of year again when we start to prepare for our Triple A 

Awards Assembly and acknowledge all the great work and efforts of our 
students.  Point sheets are available in the NCVLE to be printed or there 
are hard copies printed for pick up in Student Services. If you are 
interested in submitting, you will need to gather signatures from coaches 
or moderators for the teams, clubs and activities you have participated in 
over the years and submit your signed forms to Student Services by May 
21st at 2:10 pm.  Late forms will NOT be accepted.  We have to order 
items so Tuesday, May 21st at 2:10 is a very hard deadline. 

 
Ø 47% of Canadians admit that they have typed out or used the voice—

memo feature to send a message while driving. Sending or reading a text 
takes your eyes off the road for 5 seconds. At 90 km/h, that’s like driving 
the length of an entire football field with your eyes closed. Want to help 
prevent this? If you have not already done so, stop by the cafeteria on 
your lunch to sign a pledge to never drive impaired or distracted.  While 
you are there, try our “drunk goggles” obstacle course and guess how 
many sour keys are in the jar to win a prize!  



Ø Hey Grads! There are only 2 days left to submit your preschool photo to 
the yearbook team to be included with your grad pic. The image must be 
digital. It is your choice what image you submit but all images are subject 
to approval. If no image is provided, your grade 9 or 10 image may be 
used.  THE DEADLINE IS TOMORROW!  Don’t delay! Please see your Grad 
NCVLE for info or Mr. Murray if you have any questions.  
 

Ø There will be a devotion and fellowship meeting today during late lunch 
in room 221. See you all there and God bless. 
 

Ø Yesterday our DM Track and Field dominated at the Zone 2 
championships. Congratulations to everyone moving onto SOSSA, which 
is most of the squad. Special shout out to our Novice Team - from 
sprinters, to jumpers and distance people - you were noticeably stronger 
than the competition. Well done Reds, good luck at SOSSA. 

 


